
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Request on recognition of the previous version of 
supplementary sheets printed in the Czech Republic 
with the code MK instead of the new code NMK for 

2020 licences 

 
Notification from Ministry of Transport  

of the Czech Republic 
 

14 January 2020 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


